Fall 2007 Biology Senior Seminar Symposium will be held this week. Biology majors will present posters on Thursday, 9:30-10:30 a.m. in the main Krost hallway and the seminar presentations will be in Dunne Conference Center in Tschoepe Hall 1-5 p.m. on Friday, Nov. 30. Making presentations will be, left to right: top row-Jonathan Basha (May); second from top- Alexandria Escobedo, Jennifer Lillemon, Amber Meeks (May), Christine Lane; third from top- Jennifer Crockett, Ashley Miles, Alecia McKee, Christa Urbiola (May); bottom row- Patrice Love (May), Andrew King.  Not pictured are Haley Turner (May), Ben Ramirez (May), and Tyler Nobles. These seniors are graduating in December, except where indicated graduating in May.
News

The 2008 edition of Who’s Who Among Students in American Universities and Colleges will include the names of 22 students from TLU who have been selected as national outstanding campus leaders.  

A campus nominating committee and editors of the annual directory have included the names of these students based on their academic achievement, service to the community, leadership in extracurricular activites and potential for continued success.
They join an elite group of students from more than 2,000 institutions of higher learning across the country.  Outstanding students have been honored in the annual directory since it was first published in 1934.  

Students named this year from TLU are Alanna Lee Gangemi, Alice Marie Schnelle, Andrew Paul King, Angela Renee Bathe, Ashley Elisabeth Bathe, Ashley Lenette Boyd, Briea Marie DiMarco, Christina Louise Jacobsen, Crystal Lynn Foerster, Dana Leigh Robbins, Danielle Lynn Jones, Hannah Inga Johnson, Jennifer Nicole Lillemon, Jessica Lea Matlack, Kaleigh Rae Emerson, Luis Norberto Moreno, Matthew Kevin Alves, Michelle Vernell Kempf, Rudy Richard Fernandez, Ryan Edward Finley, Sarah Elizabeth Junco, and Sarah Joy Mikolajczyk.
If you see these students around campus, please congratulate them on this outstanding honor.

Professional activities

Dr. Ana Maria González, assistant professor of modern languages, attended the American Council on the Teaching of Foreign Languages Annual Conference in San Antonio, on Nov. 16-18, where she also found an excellent opportunity to publicize the Spanish Language and Literature AP Institutes for the coming summer in Taxco, Gro., Mexico.

Dr.  Phil Ruge-Jones, associate professor of theology, attended the American Academy of Religion and the Society of Biblical Literature annual gathering, Nov. 17-20 in San Diego. He co-presented "Barabbas or Jesus: The Pilate Trial in the Aftermath of the Jewish War" with Thomas Boomershine. He also presented "Omnipresent, not Omniscient: How Literary Interpretation Confuses the Storyteller's Narration" [Thanks WIP for your feedback on this work]. An expanded version of the second presentation will appear in The Bible in Ancient and Modern Media, a book that Dr. Ruge-Jones will be co-editing. He and his co-editor secured a contract with a publisher at this conference.

